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normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com

From: normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 4:00 PM
To: Andrew Schneider; Dr. Kenneth Byrnes; 'grauiva@erau.edu'; 'grauiva@erau.edu'; Steven 

Lichliter Airport Manager
Subject: Complaint about ERU812  pilot at Ormond Beach Airport on July 24, 2025

Consider this email a formal complaint against the pilot (instructor/student) of the aircraft listed below 
that were not showing any attempt to follow the City of Ormond Beach Voluntary Noise Abatement 
also in accordance with the portion of Embry Riddle University’s flight manual regarding cooperation 
with noise abatement.   
 
This aircraft was noisy and disruptive to the residents of Tomoka Estates.  Please notify me via email 
of the results of the complaint so I can share with other residents. 
 
Also, I still have not heard a reply on another complaint I emailed on July  7, 2025???    
 
Norman Echelberry 
1032 Shockney Dr. 
Ormond Beach, FL 342174 
normanechelberry@cfl.rr.com 
My noise abatement website: www.ormondbeach.in 
 
ERU812,  You can view the playback on flightradar24.com or your own flight software. It made 9 
consecutive passes over the noise abatement area for Tomoka Estates/Ormond Beach. 
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